
TRHS Foundation Exec Meeting  
5:30 pm Wednesday, August 13, 2025 - TRHS Library 

 

 

 
AGENDA  
 
Call To Order           Dave Dykstra     

• Approval of June Minutes  

 
Financials         Danielle Roecker    

• Approval of May/June Financials 

 
Principal’s Update         Mindy Euken  
 
President’s Update         Dave Dykstra    
 
2025-26 Officers 

• Zach Stubbs, President  

• Jason Egge, Vice President  

• Kelly Caldbeck, Secretary  
• Dave Dykstra, Past President/Treasurer  

 
Proposed New Board Members (read full applications here) 

• Jay Singleton, Alumni 

• Kate Brown, Alumni/Parent 

• Joe Katelman, Alumni  

• Katherine Riley Harrington, Alumni/Parent  
 
Grant Requests (read full applications here) 

• New Mascot Costume: $1,500 request from Student Council  

• Student School Supplies: $1,000 request from Laura Amsler  
• We currently have $2,000 remaining in the ’24-25 budget  

 
Feeder School Grant Requests (read full applications here)  

• Windsor Elementary: $1,500 for Project-Based Learning opportunities/bussing for each class.  
o Exec Suggestion: $1,500 

• King Elementary: $2,500 for student club materials/field trips  
o Exec Suggestion: $2,166 

• Cowles Elementary/Middle: $9,500 for Tier I & II Materials  
o Exec Suggestion: $2,166 

• Downtown School: $1,000 for magnetic whiteboards  
o Exec Suggestion: $1,000  

• Perkins Elementary: $1,500 for at-home reading/math materials  
o Exec Suggestion: $1,500 

• Merrill Middle School: $1,500 for a branded entry mat  
o Exec Suggestion: $1,500  

• Greenwood Elementary: $2,500 for math intervention materials  
o Exec Suggestion: $2,166 

• Edmunds Elementary: $1,500 for Omnikin Ball and Gaga Ball Pit  
o Exec Suggestion: $1,500  

• Callanan Middle School: $1,500 for Clear Drawstring bags (backpack replacement)  
o Exec Suggestion: $1,500  

 

https://www.trhsfoundation.org/boardportal2024-25
https://www.trhsfoundation.org/boardportal2024-25
https://www.trhsfoundation.org/boardportal2024-25
https://www.trhsfoundation.org/boardportal2024-25
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1iZHVY__hCKLoLYb613IkDoMZ62FIR4oD?usp=sharing


Executive Director’s Update        Chris Diebel 
 
Natatorium Update  

• Prairie Meadows grant received: $70,000 

• Navigating new DMPS rules on giving/naming rights  
 
All Class Meet-Up at Ingersoll LIVE 

• Saturday, August 23rd (booth will be manned 3-8pm)  

• Proud Alum, Proud Parent, and Future Rider stickers have been created  

• About Us and R-Party Save-the-Date flyers will be distributed  

• Bond Referendum signatures will be collected  

• Caps, umbrellas, and tumblers will be sold 
o Erik Lundy has donated Iowa/Iowa State tickets for a drawing with purchase 

 
 

New Business          All  
 


